
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Albrecht,

My name is Carissa Kieger, I am currently a Junior Film major and IPHS concentrator at
Kenyon College. I am so incredibly grateful for the financial support given to me through
the Jean and Andy Albrecht Scholarship Fund. Since I last wrote to you, I am almost
done with my junior year in college and am excited to finish my undergraduate
education this upcoming academic year!

At Kenyon, I am currently a co-vice president of Kenyon Asian Identities and have also
had the fantastic opportunity of founding the Multicultural Identities Organization (MIO)
with two of my friends this past fall. As the current President of MIO, we could sponsor a
recent graduate from Kenyon, Evangeline Warren ‘19, to come and present her works
on the Multicultural experience in higher education. Outside of organization activities, I
have also filled roles in my classmates’ senior film thesis as a key production assistant,
assistant director, and producer. I am currently developing ideas for my senior thesis
next year, taking what I have learned from working on set previously into consideration
on how to create a positive on-set environment while also working effectively.

I would like to thank you so much once again for the financial support you have
provided for me, as I genuinely would not have been able to engage and involve myself
within the Kenyon community, had I been stressed about the financial burden I would
have placed on my family. Constantly calculating whether or not I would be able to
afford to continue to attend Kenyon would greatly diminish my experience while here, so
thank you for helping make my experience the best it could be.

Thank you again,
Carissa Kieger ‘24
(she/her/hers)


